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03/03/2020  15:19:092020/0915/T SUPPRT Annick Mckenzie I would like to support the felling of this tree as I believe it is a danger to our property and potentially to people. 

I have been advised that Tom Little at Camden has stated this tree is decayed, cracked and in danger of 

falling over in high winds and needs urgent removal. 

Furthermore it is causing major problems to the party wall that sits in-between the two buildings and has 

caused the wall to become a danger. It is also likely to cause subsidence within our building.
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